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AIQ first Spring committee meeting was held 2/14/23 

 

Review of BC’s Institution Self Evaluation Report (ISER) 

 ACCJC in the process of reviewing new standards.  

 Recommendation from ACCJC liaison to shift to new standards but would require agreement 

among all 3 KCCD colleges. Note: all are on board, therefore will move forward with new 

standards.  

 Moving to new standards means: 

o Fewer standards to write to: 127 down to about 30  

o Sections focus upon analysis (not evidence meeting the standard and analysis of 

evaluation) 

o No QFE 

o Revised Data Prelude 

o Shift to an 8 year cycle 

 Everyone is encouraged to look at proposed new standards, which will be finalized by June.  

 ACCJC has accepted substantive change application for 3rd baccalaureate degree!  

 

 

Review of BC’s Institution Set Standards (ISS) 

 Some ISS’s are slipping, it is up to AIQ to provide recommendation to college on how to proceed.  

 Focusing on Course success rates. Average credit success rates have dipped below 69% during 

last 3 years. Online has been significantly low, CTE may be next.  

 Impacts of COVID on majority/preferred modality.  

 Exploring Online tools to track course success rates.  

 Will share OIE summary and recommendations, once AIQ has reviewed fully and can provide 

recommendations, as well.  

https://accjc.org/wp-content/uploads/19.b.i-FirstReading-StandardsCriteriaEvidence-CLEAN-2022-12-09.pdf

